
Brent Council – Decisions taken by the Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Sub-Committee (C) on Thursday, 13 October 2011 
 

Agenda 
Item No 

Topic Decision 

 

 

 

A1   Declarations of personal and 
prejudicial interests (if any) 

None declared. 

A2   Application by a local resident for a 
review of the premises licence for 
'Paradise' (19 Kilburn Lane, London, 
W10 4AE) pursuant to the provisions 
of the Licensing Act 2003 

Having considered the application by a local resident to review the premises licence for ‘The 
Paradise’ (19 Kilburn Lane, London, W10 4AE) (“the premises”) pursuant to the provisions of 
the Licensing Act 2003 the Sub-Committee resolved that the premises licence continue in 
force without any changes to the licence. 
 
 
The Alcohol and Entertainment Licensing Sub-Committee (C) felt that the claims made by the 
local resident who had submitted the request to review the premises licence were 
unsubstantiated.  In addition, the concerns raised were not considered serious enough to merit 
any changes to the premises licence.  It was noted that the resident requesting the review had 
again failed to attend the hearing that had been arranged to consider his request and neither 
had any effort been made on his part to respond to attempts by the premises licence holder 
and their representatives to discuss addressing the concerns that he had raised.  Accordingly, 
with the above factors in mind, the sub-committee determined that the premises licence remain 
in force and no further action be taken. 
 

 


